
 

 

 

28th November 2022 

 

Dear Y3 parents/carers, 

Y3 Work Sharing Class Assemblies 

 

The children in Y3 have had a fantastic first term at the Junior School. They have settled in so well and 

have worked really hard. We would love to share with you some of the amazing things that they have 

been doing so we would like to invite you into school to watch your child take part in their class work 

sharing assembly. 

These assemblies will all take place in the school hall on Thursday 15th December 2022 at the 

following times: 

Y3AW at 9.30am 

Y3F/dB at 10.30am 

Y3D/S at 1.30pm 

Y3R/N at 2.30pm 

They will last approximately 15-20 minutes. Please enter via the Shore Lane gate and the entrance to 

the hall is across the playground. 

 

We hope that you will be able to come along, and we look forward to sharing our work with you. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

The Y3 team 

 


